
-----Original Message----- 
From: jsherr611@comcast.net [mailto:jsherr611@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 9:57 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Comment in support of RIN 1210-AB30 
 
 
 
April 28, 2010 
 
I am writing to support the interim final rule under the Paul Wellstone 
and Pete Domenici Mental Health Parity and Addiction Equity Act of 2008 
(RIN 1210-AB30).  
 
I see many patients who are too poor to afford mental healthcare 
because of the higher deductible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joel Sherr 
611 N. Marion St 
Oak Park, IL  60302 
 
 


